
 

SB 54 (Allen)/AB 1080 (Gonzalez) Solid Waste. Packaging and Products. 

These identical measures would direct the California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 

(CalRecycle) to establish a comprehensive framework to address plastic pollution and waste by: 

 Adopting regulations by Jan. 1, 2024 that require producers, which includes the people who 

manufacture single-use packaging or priority single use products, to achieve a 75 percent 

reduction of waste generated from single‐use packaging and priority single‐use plastic products 

in the California market by 2030; 

 Requiring producers to source reduce single-use packaging and priority single-use products to 

the maximum extent feasible; 

 Requiring producers to make single-use packaging and priority single-use products recyclable or 

compostable by 2030; and 

 Developing criteria, via an implementation plan with stakeholder input, to determine which 

packaging materials qualify to be labeled as recyclable or compostable. This implementation 

plan will also include the development of incentives and policies to encourage in-state 

manufacturing using recycled material generated in California as a way to shift towards a more 

circular economy. 

CA League of Cities SUPPORTS these two bills and is requesting Letters of Support from jurisdictions.   


